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Dear Parents and Children,  

Inspired by The Lost Words by Robert Macfarlane, we 

have filled our corridors with British Wild Flowers this term. 

Pictured here, just a few of our beautiful displays of 

Buttercups, Lupins, Forsythia, Bluebells, Foxgloves and 

Primroses. 

Voting papers for our Parent Governor Election will 

come home today. Each parent is entitled to vote for 

two candidates in the election. The ballot box will be 

positioned in the Front entrance from Monday. Thank 

you in advance for  your support with this. 

Next week our Year 5 pupils will be visiting the Lake 

District for a week of adventure at the Tower Wood 

residential centre. Please turn over for a reminder of 

departure and arrival times. Have a super week Year 5! 

Our Girls’ Football Team are playing at Preston North End 

on Saturday morning at 9.00 a.m.  If you have a spare 

hour please do come along and offer your support. 

Adults £3.00 and children £1.00.  Good luck girls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOUNDATION VISIT TO FARMER TED’s 

Just a reminder that payment is due by 

Wednesday 16 May for the above trip.  

Payment should be made via ParentPay 

please. Thank you for your support – our 

educational visits can only go ahead with 

your support! 

BASE 

Payment is due for the next half term by 

Monday 21st May.  No booking form 

required.  Thank you. 

Sherwood Primary School 

NEWSLETTER     11/05/18 

NEXT WEEK AT SHERWOOD 

• Monday 14 May :  Year 5 Residential Visit to 

Tower Wood. 

Year 6 SATs Monday - Thursday 

• Tuesday 15 May: No Netball Club today 

• Friday 18 May:  Year 6 Activity Day on the School 

Field. Non Uniform Day for Year 6 (PTO). Visitor 

from the Penny Appeal visiting Sherwood. 
 

Please see our calendar for all of the before and 

after school clubs taking place next week 

(www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk) 

 

Mrs J Lumb 

Headteacher 

https://www.penguin.co.uk/ladybird/authors/robert-macfarlane/32424/
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NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Year 6: Friday 18th May 

Foundation – Year 5: Friday 25th May 

The theme for our non-uniform day is 

‘Thinking of others’ and we will be raising 

money for the Rohingya Refugee Appeal. A 

visitor from the Penny Appeal will be visiting 

school next week to share the work of the 

Charity.  

The children are invited to wear RED for 

Rohingya, WHITE for Water Aid or clothes 

of their choice. Your donations to the 

appeal will be much appreciated. 

Bookmarks will be on sale on both days for 

30p each and Wristbands from the Penny 

Appeal for 50p. 

Well done to Shayan Khan for all of the 

ideas and planning that has gone into the 

day. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER WOOD RESIDENTIAL 

14th – 18th MAY 2018 

 

Monday 

9.15am: Depart from Sherwood 

School 

10.30am: Arrive at Tower Wood 

 

Monday – Friday Activities include: 

Sailing/Canoeing/Kayaking 

Climbing/Abseiling/Ghyll Scramble 

Rope Activities/Orienteering 

Walking/Problem Solving 

 

Friday 

2.00pm: Leave Tower Wood 

3.15pm: Approximately return to 

School 

3.30pm: Collect children from 

school as normal 

 

 

 

Our reading top tip this week is:  Give 

your child time to sound out an 

unfamiliar word – then re-read the 

sentence that includes the new 

word. 

If you child is no longer decoding 

then challenge him/her to think of 

an alternative word for… 
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